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Karolina Kowalska, I come from Poland.  

 

 

I am a committee and education project manager: I manage communication between the RTT committee and ESTRO as well as 

organising educational courses. I joined ESTRO in mid-November 2019, shortly before the COVID lockdown. 

  

I have a master’s degree in Business Communication from Opole University in Poland.  

 

Before ESTRO, I lived in Japan and worked at Kanazawa University as a student consultant and English teacher and in an 

international kindergarten as an English teacher. 

  

I came back to Europe and was looking for a job in a non-profit organisation; I found an ESTRO advert, and we managed to meet. 

  

My knowledge about radiation oncology was very limited; however, I was aware of the use of radiation therapy. 

  

Since I joined ESTRO at the unfortunate time of COVID, I have been waiting for two years to start my live courses, so I am enjoying 

the possibility of meeting people at live events. I am also looking forward to learning more about the organisation and its projects 

and seeing how they will shape my professional future.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Karolina Kowalska 

Committees & Education Project manager 

 


